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Dear President Florizone, 
 
Thank you for your response to our letter of October 22, 2017. 
 
The OCLA welcomes Dalhousie University's renewed commitment to freedom of expression and commends the
university for acknowledging that its Code of Student Conduct, in its current form, denies this right. 
 
The OCLA looks forward to Dalhousie University revising the Code to ensure the freedom of expression of all
students. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

Joseph Hickey 
Executive Director
Ontario Civil Liberties Association (OCLA) http://ocla.ca 

613-252-6148 (c) 

joseph.hickey@ocla.ca 

 

 

On Wed, Oct 25, 2017, at 06:19 PM, Chloe Westlake wrote: 

Hi Joseph, 
  
Thank you for sharing your feedback. 
  
Given the OCLA’s interest in this issue, please see the following update from our Vice-Provost,
Student Affairs, Dr. Arig al Shaibah. 
  
https://www.dal.ca/dept/senior-administration/vp-student-services/important-message.html 
  
We look forward to continued discussions within our institution. 
  
Thank you, 
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Chloe 

  
  
Chloe Westlake 

Senior Manager, Communications & Special Projects 
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From: Joseph Hickey | OCLA [mailto:joseph.hickey@ocla.ca]  
Sent: October-22-17 10:24 PM 
To: Richard Florizone <Richard.Florizone@Dal.Ca> 
Subject: Le�er to President Florizone Re: Reprisals for students’ expression in social media
  
Dear President Florizone,  
  
Please find attached a letter from the Ontario Civil Liberties Association (OCLA).  
  
Yours truly,  
  
-- 

Joseph Hickey 

Executive Director 

Ontario Civil Liberties Association (OCLA) http://ocla.ca 

613-252-6148 (c) 

joseph.hickey@ocla.ca 
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